
 

 

 

  Bingo board! 
Maths: Time: Can you create 
a timeline of a fun day 
out…. How long will your 
picnic break be? How long 
will it take you to pack up 
the car? 

Money: Can you buy some 
sweeties from the shop using 
coins? What coins will you 
need to use? 

 

English: 

Reading: 

Can you go to your local 
library and find a book 
about minibeasts?  

Can you write down a key 
fact that you have found? 

 Science: 

Magnificent Minibeasts: 

Can you share some 
information about your 
favourite minibeast in a 
creative way? You could 
create a model of your 
favourite one! 

Independence:   

Can you put your socks on, 
and then your shoes on to 
the correct feet? 

Can you decide what clothes 
are best suited to the 
warmer weather? 

 

Free Choice 
Show us something you 
enjoy doing at home in 

your free time. (This could 
be baking, arts and 

crafts, sports) 

 PSHE: 

Take part in a nature walk 
to see if you can spot some 
different minibeasts. What 
do you notice about where 
they live? 

 Sensory Regulation: 

Spend some time in an 
enclosed place, with low 
lighting. Enjoy some calming 
relaxation music to regulate.   

Physical Activity: 

Have a move time-  

• Take a ride on your 
bike/scooter. 

• Take part in an outdoor 
family game such as 
rounders, or tennis. 

Flexi Subjects: 

Our Local Area 

Explore the minibeasts that 
live in your garden. Can you 
create a bug house for some 
extra minibeasts to live in?  

 

  

Please upload evidence to EfL.   

If you are unable to then either: 

✓ email your class teacher. 
✓ send an eSchools message to your class teacher. 
✓ or you can bring it in the old-fashioned way.  

Thanks for your support in continued learning. 

 


